
 

 

Dear: Sir/Madam,  

Following your request to register your child for the “Walks Through History” organized by the 

Gibraltar National Museum, we need to ask for some details on your child. As you may be aware, the 

General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into force on 25th May 2018, and to ensure that we 

are meeting the new requirements, we need to seek your consent to process information about your 

child.  

Please fill in the table below: 

 
Child’s Name:  

 
Address:  

 
   
 

Emergency contact name:  

 
Emergency contact number:   

 
Relationship to the child ☐ parent ☐ guardian ☐ carer ☐ family member 

 
Contact email address  

 
I hereby give my consent for the personal data (name, age, address) of my child to be used by the 
Gibraltar National Museum for the purpose of organizing the “Walks Through History” event. 
 
Photographs may be taken during the Walks Through History for use in museum publicity, including 
social media and press coverage. These help us promote and secure support for future events, and 
we’d love for your child to be part of this. However, you have the right to opt out by ticking the box 
below. If left unticked, you grant us permission to take and use such photographs for the purposes 
stated. 

☐ I do not consent to photographs being taken of my child. 
 
 
 

Full Name:     

Signed   Date:  

 

Your relationship to the child:  ☐ parent     ☐ guardian 
 
  

Age:  years old. 



2025 Programme 
 
Please tick the box(es) below for the tour(s)/workshop(s) you would like your child to attend: 
 

☐ Wed 23-Jul Tour: Discover the History of Rosia Bay 

☐ Wed 30-Jul Tour: Gibraltar’s Impressive City Walls  

☐ Wed 06-Aug Tour: Neanderthals and Dolphins: a Boat Tour of the Gorham’s Cave Complex* 

☐ Wed 13-Aug Tour: Secrets of the WWII Tunnels 

☐ Wed 20-Aug Tour: Explore the 18th Century Great Siege Tunnels 

☐ Wed 27-Aug  Tour: Timekeepers of the Rock: Exploring the Gibraltar National Museum 
 
*Please note children must be accompanied by an adult on this tour. 
 
Bookings are on a ‘first come, first served basis’. Further information on individual tours, including 
drop-off/pick-up times and locations, will be sent to you via email. 
 
If you would like further information on The Gibraltar National Museum’s GDPR policy, or if you 
change your mind at any time and decide to withdraw your consent, you can contact us by emailing 
our Data Protection Officer dataprotection@gibmuseum.gi.  
 
If you have any other questions not related to Data Protection, please contact us by email at 
walks@gibmuseum.gi or by phone +350 200 74289. 
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